

# **International Pediatric Urology Symposium**

## Seville, Spain - September 12-14, 2019

#### Chairmen:

Martin Koyle, MD (Canada) Andrew Robb, MD (England)

#### Co-chairs:

Eugene Minevich, MD (USA) Manoj Shenoy, MD (England) Pedro Lopez-Pereira, MD (Spain)

### **Organizing Committee:**

Bob DeFoor, MD (USA) Rosa Romero, MD (Spain) Dominic Frimberger, MD (USA) Dear Colleagues,

It is with great excitement that we announce the International Pediatric Urology Symposium (IPUS) that will take place in Seville, Spain on September 12-14, 2019. The meeting will be in conjunction with the British Association of Paediatric Urologists (BAPU) and Spanish Pediatric Urological Society.

The Organizing Committee of the symposium has started planning educational and interactive scientific sessions. We are working to obtain CMEs through Cincinnati Children's. The meeting social program will allow us to meet our European colleagues.

Please contact Marty Koyle at martin.koyle@sickkids.ca or Eugene Minevich at eugene.minevich@cchmc.org if you are interested to attend or have any questions.

**Organizing Committee**